
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Planning Inspectorate Temple Quay House, 
Temple Quay, Bristol, BS1 6PN        11th October 2021 

Dear Sir/Madam  

Re: EDF New Nuclear Build’s Sizewell C nuclear power station proposal  

I am writing on behalf of Pettistree Parish Council.   Our Interested Party number is IP 20025419 

Further to my letter of 29th September 2020 Pettistree Parish Council believes it is now 
appropriate to make some final comments.  

We remain concerned about the lack of environmental impact detail, as well as justifications for options 
chosen by EDF New Nuclear Build (EDF NNB). Our concerns relate to many aspects of the development that 
are widely applicable, apply to the construction site, and especially to the area within a few miles of 
Pettistree. We have been, and remain, dissatisfied with the responses from EDF to the specific points raised 
by us about our local environment at each of the Sizewell C Community Forum meetings and in more 
recent meetings of Wickham Market Parish Council with SZC officers that I attended, in that our concerns 
have either not been addressed or have had no effective mitigation measures proposed.  

Widely Applicable Concerns.  
We have not been re-assured over our concerns for:- 

• Failure to make more use of rail and sea transport during the construction period. 
• The vulnerability of the chosen site to flooding as climate change causes rise of sea level. 
• The high cost of electricity from Sizewell C compared with the latest wind generated 

electricity 
• The ongoing failure to co-ordinate the planning of on-shore power transmission systems 

with the offshore energy supply providers, to the loss or detriment of our Suffolk 
countryside and environment. 	

• We remain unconvinced that mitigation measures for roads and other transport will be in 
place before construction starts. 	

• The recent announcement that water for the construction will have to be brought by road 
tankers, and even the long term availability of clean water has been downgraded by the 
Essex and Suffolk Water Authority.                                                                                               
(East Anglian Daily Times, Published: 5:30 AM October 7, 2021) 
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